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         Wednesday 4th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are so pleased to be inviting lower school to a WJS PTFA School Disco! 

It has been quite some time since we have been able to get our glad rags on and dance the 

night away. 

Children will also be asked which songs they would like played so they have exactly what they 

want to hear on the night. 

The disco is on Thursday 19th May and will be held in the school hall from 5pm to 

6pm. 

Tickets go on sale tonight at 6pm on School Money  https://eduspot.co.uk/  or they can be 

bought from the office. There are a finite amount of tickets so don’t hang around, first come 

first served. 

The cost is £3 per ticket and this includes a drink and a snack.  

Your child must be collected by an adult at the end of the disco.  

If you have a child in Upper School, I’m afraid we are unable to supervise them between discos, 

we will be busy getting everything ready for disco number 2. 

Looking forward to seeing the children dance their socks off. 

Kind regards, 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher 
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